

18 February 2019

Excellency,

Following the first meetings of the Intergovernmental Negotiations (IGN) on the question of the equitable representation on and the increase in the membership of the Security Council and other matters related to the Security Council, on 29-30 January, I have the honour to transmit herewith a letter from the Co-Chairs of the IGN, H.E Mr. Christian Braun, Permanent Representative of Luxembourg, and H.E. Mrs. Lana Zaki Nusseibeh, Permanent Representative of the United Arab Emirates, concerning the second informal meeting, to be held on 25-26 February, and the dates of other upcoming meetings.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

María Fernanda Espinosa Garcés

HESPINO

All Permanent Representatives and Permanent Observers to the United Nations New York